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DCHD MOSQUITO-BORNE ILLNESS ALERT 
 

- Weekly Update - 
 

Jacksonville, FL -- The Duval County Health Department (DCHD) continues its 
mosquito-borne illness alert for Duval County. One additional human case of West 
Nile virus (WNV) has been reported (confirmed or probable) during the current 
update period. The most recent case involves a 52 year-old male resident. Duval 
County has 18 reported cases of WNV in 2011. There have been two reported deaths 
associated with a confirmed case of WNV. 
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